
 
How to Alert 9-1-1 to Your Special Needs 
You should complete this form if you want your police department, fire 
department, ambulance, or other emergency response agencies to know about 
medical conditions or disabilities when you call 9-1-1 in an emergency. 
 
When you call 9-1-1 from a wireline phone, Connecticut’s 9-1-1 emergency 
telephone service displays your name, address, and telephone number at your 
local 9-1-1 answering point. (A wireline phone is a phone that has a wire from a 
telephone pole to your home.) Filling out this form will alert the 9-1-1 operator 
that you or someone else living in your household has a medical condition or 
disability. This information helps the 9-1-1 operator to provide appropriate 
emergency help. 
 
If you want the 9-1-1 operator and emergency response staff, (that is the police 
department, fire department, or emergency medical staff) to know that you or 
someone else living in your household has a medical condition or disability, fill 
out this form. This information will be displayed at the 9-1-1 answering point only 
when you call 9-1-1. 
 
This service is not available for cell or internet phones. 
The information that you provide will be put into the 9-1-1 system and will stay 
there until you request that it be changed or removed or your account is closed. It 
is your responsibility to notify SBC when there is a change in the condition 
described on this form. When there is a change, please submit an updated form. 
 
When filling out this form, be sure to: 
 
1. Provide your name, address, and telephone number. 
2. Check the box or boxes which apply. 
3. Sign and date the form. 
 
Mail this form to SBC at this address: 
 

SBC 
Enhanced 9-1-1 DMS Group 
310 Orange St., 2nd Floor 

New Haven, CT 06510 
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